
February 18, 1933.

Dr. Edward Archibald, 
Department of Surgery, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Archibald,

Let me thank you for your letter of the 
17th of February in which you convey to me an invita­
tion which ia extended to me by a group of surgeons 
from Brooklyn, New York, to address them at their 
dinner at the Windsor Hotel on the evening of February 
22nd.

Will you fconvey to them my appreciation 
of their kindness, bu tell them that I have already 
an engagement for that evening.
Annual Dinner of the Boy Scouts Association.

I am attending the

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.


